
SUBMISSION OF APPLICATION/REVIEW OF PROPOSAL 

TOWN OF BETHLEHEM 

Public Notice 

 

The Bethlehem Planning Board will hold a public hearing at the Town Hall on Wednesday, 

April 24, 2024, at 6:00 p.m. to receive an application for a Lot Line Adjustment. 

Owners: Clare and Bruce Brown 

44 Churchills Cross Rd, Tax Map 205 Lot 136, District 1 

14.86 acres to become 11.86 acres 

AND 

Owners: Nicholas and Sarah Storella 

61 Huntoon Ln, Tax Map 205 Lot 69.2, District 1 

8.38 acres to become 11.38 acres 

  

The public can participate in this hearing either in person or by Zoom videoconference by 

following the link found on the Town of Bethlehem website bethlehemnh.org. The complete 

application is available for review in the Planning and Zoning Office at the Bethlehem Town 

Hall during regular business hours. 

 


